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Managing tax compliance following the pandemic

A statement from Meg Hillier MP, Chair of the Committee of Public Accounts:

“HMRC’s tax compliance work – of ensuring tax owed is paid – is crucial to all taxpayers contributing their share, while helping the nation balance the books. 

The COVID-19 pandemic had a significant impact on HMRC’s capacity to carry out compliance work, as it understandably had to divert resources to support its pandemic response. HMRC raised around £9 billion less revenue than normal from compliance activities since the pandemic began and, by its own estimates, will struggle to recover its performance. HMRC must step-up its work on tax compliance, through allocating sufficient resources and better understanding the effectiveness of its work. With significant pressures on public finances, there is no time to lose.”
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